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Comments: Tell the Forest Service to Protect Wildlife

 

 

Jul 11, 2018

 

GMUG Plan Revision Team

 

Dear Revision Team,

 

Americans are AT AWE when they come to Banff and Jasper National Parks

in Canada, America has excellent many National Parks and protected

areas too, protecting this area on the west slope of the Colorado

Rockies would be a FABULOUS ADDITION to the already strained and

crowded US National park system.  Do It !

 

Sincerely,

 

Mr. David Marshall

102 Spray Ave.

Banff, AB T1L 1H1

(403) 519-9013

davidmarshall1000@hotmail.com

 

 

 

 


